
 

DMMA/TENANT MEETING 
 May 11th 2022 

 

 

Dear Tenants, 

The following are the updates we have for May. 

Jim Arnold of Alpha Marine is just waiting for a favorable weather window to install the Helix 

anchor needed to re-install the Green Entrance Buoy. 

I anticipate the South Sound Opening day as being a huge success.  

I have reached back out to the Tenant Restroom team; I hope to have more information in an 

upcoming presentation. As I stated last meeting, I dropped the ball on this one. With rising 

costs in design, materials and construction, the City’s general fund is contributing an extra 

$400,000 of ARPA funds to this project. 

As for the Marina landside development, the City and the development team are continuing 

their efforts on the exclusive negotiation agreement.  

We are ongoing in our efforts in working with our consultants in composing the letters to 

Marina Tenants on L-N, including customers on our waiting lists for those slip sizes. I anticipate 

having something to share in June’s report.  

We continue to encourage everyone to get on the schedule for the Mobile-Pump-Out service. 

To sign up go to www.nwmobilepumpout.com   April, (13) participants 208 gallons 

Please continue to send questions and comments about Marina Re-development to 

marinamasterplan@desmoineswa.gov 

Thank you all, 

Scott Wilkins 

Harbormaster 

http://www.nwmobilepumpout.com/

